
    
 

 	

 

Welcome to our first ever 
Lowell Instruments 
newsletter!  
 
We created this newsletter so that 
our customers can stay informed 
about the latest updates from Lowell 
Instruments.  We plan to send out 
quarterly updates.  If you wish to opt 
out you may unsubscribe at any 
time.  Thank you for reading. 

  

 

UPCOMING EVENT: 

 
COME SEE US AT 

BOOTH #521 AT THE AGU18 FALL 
MEETING 

DEC 10-14, 2018 
 

 
 

 

In this newsletter: 
Upcoming Event: AGU18 
Field Application Story 

Deployment Tip  
Software/Firmware Update 

  

 	

Check out our new 2-minute introductory video! 
Click here to view 



 
 

 

FIELD APPLICATION STORY: 
 

Blue Holes and Hurricanes in the Caribbean 



 

Jeff Donnelly (WHOI) and his research team are looking at 
blue holes and other geological depressions to learn 

about hurricane activity and tracks.   
Read more here: BLUE HOLES   

  
DEPLOYMENT TIP: 

 

 
 
A quick-change mount is a convenient option 
for deploying tilt current meters without having 
to remove a meter's lanyard from the anchor 
itself.  You will need some PVC 
fittings and materials typically found in 
hardware stores.  For detailed instructions 
download our Quick-Change Mount 
Application Note here: 
QUICK-CHANGE MOUNT 

 

 

SOFTWARE UPDATE 
 

New version of MAT 
Logger Commander Software 

1.49b is available.  Download it 
here: 

DOWNLOAD 

FIRMWARE UPDATE 
 

Loggers with serial numbers of 
1708006 to 1805210 should be 

updated to the latest 
version.  Click here for more 

information: 
UPDATE 



 

 

Lowell Instruments is committed to creating tools and solutions to help you with 
your research. We want to hear from loyal customers like you. Follow us on Twitter 
at @Lowell_Inst or Facebook and let us know what you think about our products 
and customized support.  
 
Thanks, 
Nick Lowell, Founder & President 
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